NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
SKAGIT COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH
JANUARY 14, 2025 at 9:30 a.m.

REVISION OF SKAGIT COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH SCHEDULE OF CHARGES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Skagit County Board of Health will hold a public hearing in the
Commissioners Hearing Room, County Administration Building 1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon,
WA on January 14, 2025 at 9:30 a.m., for the purpose of considering public comment and possible
action regarding the proposed adoption of revised Skagit County Board of Health Schedule of Charges.
The Skagit County Board of Health executed Skagit County Resolution Q2024029 finding that that
Skagit County Public Health Schedule of Charges needs updating to revise fees for the Environmental
Public Health Division so that the fees more closely reflect the actual costs for services such as
permitting and inspecting food service establishments, living environment facilities, on-site septic
systems and drinking water systems and other fees.

Copies of the proposed Schedule of Charges changes can be obtained by contacting Skagit County
Public Health at (360) 416-1500.

This Public Hearing provides an opportunity for the public to give comment to the Skagit County Board
of Health. Your views for or against the adoption of the proposed ordinance are invited by attendance,
representation, or letter.

Attendance will be in person or remote by computer, tablet, or smartphone:
https://us08web.zoom. us/j/87 180001980 ?pwd=eEVGUGkxZ3NkQkhYSnhBME02RTQrdz09 or by
phone: 1 (253) 215-8782 Meeting ID: 871 8000 1980.

Those who would like to sign up to provide public testimony are encouraged to call the Clerk of the
Board at (360) 416-1300 before the meeting is scheduled to start. The Clerk will need the name and the
town or city of residence of those providing public testimony. Once the public hearing is opened, those
who have signed up will be called on one- at-a-time to provide public testimony for up to 3 minutes.

Written comments may be submitted by mail or email. Email comments can be sent to
EH@co.skagit.wa.us, or can be mailed or delivered to Public Health Administration, 301 Valley Mall
Way, #110, Mount Vernon, WA 98273. Both mail and emailed comments must be identified with the
subject “Revised Schedule of Charges, Board of Health.” All written comments must be received prior
to January 14, 2025, to be considered.

Residents who plan to attend a public hearing and have special needs or disabilities are asked to call the

Board of County Commissioners Office at (360) 416-1300 at least 96 hours before the hearing to discuss
and arrange for any needed accommodation.
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Publish in the Skagit Valley Herald on December 19 and December 26, 2024,



